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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk waste removal program
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:02:24 PM






From: GINA N <ginaethan@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:39 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>; Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk waste removal program
 
Hello Ms. Sharkey, 


I would like to express my concern about switching the bulk waste program. The program now
works really great for our situation. Maybe instead of 2 times a year they could just do one
time. But the ordering of dumpsters seems like way too much for the amount of debris we
have every year. We would probably not even fill it a quarter of the way full. 


Thanks, 
Gina noftle 
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